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-General Assembly By-Election 
-Destination Project Site Tour & Consultations 
-Holiday Wrap-Up Events & Miscellaneous 
 
General Assembly By-Election 

This month, we hosted our third by-election of the year to fill the positions of Education 
Rep and Management Rep. We are thrilled to welcome Mikayla Kwan and Christian Blott to fill 
those positions, respectively.  
 
Destination Project Site Tour & Consultations 

This month, Royal and I received our formal board orientation along with a site tour of 
the destination project. I am absolutely overwhelmed with the scope of the project and look 
forward to seeing students moving around the building. I was also happy to offer feedback on a 
few of the plans for classroom planning, along with recommendations that the project managers 
aim to complete most of the work connecting the project to University Hall over the summer, as 
to avoid disrupting residence students during the academic year.  
 
Holiday Wrap-Up Events & Miscellaneous 

With the year winding down, we’ve been lucky to be able to take part in several year-end 
events such as our GA holiday party, Quest Christmas lunch, Board of Governors dinner, etc.  
 
With the short month, we have been doing much to ensure we have our loose ends tied before 
heading into the break, and have begun to speed up on upcoming projects such as the UPass 
campaign.  
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Committees/Meetings, etc., attended in December: 

  
ULSU Executive Council - December 5th 
GFC Executive - December 4th, 15th 
CAUS Teleconference - December 7th 
General Assembly Meeting & By-Election - December 8th 
General Faculties Council - December 11th 
Quest Christmas Lunch - December 15th 
Board of Governors New Member Orientation - December 18th 
Board of Governors Meeting - December 18th 
Destination Project Site Tour - December 18th 
John Gill & Bill Cade Scholarship Selection Committee - December 18th 
 
 

 
 
Thank you, and please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns regarding 
this report. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Hailey Babb 
President 
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